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12/08/2019  20:58:452019/3109/P OBJ Eleanor Naughten I am objecting to this application as I believe the result of this will be unacceptable levels of disruption for 

neighbours. This is a small cup de sac and we already have one basement excavation which has been going 

on for nearly five years. We regularly have our cars blocked in by lorries and trucks. The noise and dust are 

horrendous. One of my sons is suffering from asthma which gets worse when they restart the building works 

so we are sure it is linked. Furthermore in the last three years we have had five cases of rats in our garden. 

Another major basement excavation would be intolerable and would significantly impact our lives, and health. 

Finally I am concerned that the excavation of a basement on a hill which this house is on could lead to 

significant instability and potential collapse of the house.
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